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This week has seen the arrival of new technology in our hall which includes a laptop, blu ray player, as well as an Apple TV and projector.    The children have already enjoyed several assemblies with our Year Six pupils raring to go to use it themselves. Each class now has an Ipad that can be used within lessons and we are due to have a class set of Ipads delivered that will be used in our ICT lessons across school.  The introduction of these new technologies will help us deliver the new ICT curriculum. Our website is still undergoing modifications but I hope that it soon will be competed with up to date information and photographs.  
I am pleased to have seen that our Year Two pupils have been working hard this week with their SATs and that they have been excited to show off their very best work. I hope that all our pupils in Year Six are able to follow suit next week and enjoy a leisurely weekend beforehand.
Pease continue to send your child in with a record of their achievements for Tuesdays.
Dates for your Diary
Clitheroe Castle- has lots of fun activities running every weekend and the half term week throughout the remainder of May and June.
Comenius Visit to Belgium [image: image1.png]


–  We are to hear all about the visit to Belgium in our Tuesday’s assembly.
Year 6 SATs –  Although this is an important time for our Year Six pupils, we do not want anyone to feel worried or anxious about the week ahead. Mr Jones and Mrs Harding have prepared the children well and we simply want each of our children to achieve their very best and try to enjoy the experience. Year Six children will receive a letter with final details. 
12th May ~ reading test, 13th May ~ grammar and punctuation test, 14th and 15th May ~ mathematics tests.
PTFA – our next meeting is to take place on the 14th May at 6:00pm.  We plan to discuss the arrangements for our summer fair as well as planning a social evening in which I can introduce myself.  All are welcome.  I look forward to meeting some of you at this meeting.
Donations for Blackpool Soup Kitchen [image: image2.jpg]


– During the week beginning the 19th May we are asking whether you could kindly donate a packet of dried food for the soup kitchen in Blackpool.  If you feel this is something you would like to contribute towards please send your child in with the food to be handed into their classteacher.

Marine Conservation Roadshow – We have invited the roadshow to come to Carleton Green to talk with our children about how to best preserve marine life on the 21st May.
(Reminder)Best of British Lunch[image: image3.wmf] – Friday 23rd May.  
(Menu – beefburger with salad and chips or fish, chips and peas, followed by apple pie and ice cream or shortbread biscuits.)
Clubs – 
Tennis for year 3 and 4 – Tuesdays 15:30 – 16:30 

Fencing – Wednesdays starting at 8:00
Cricket for Years 5 & 6 – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:30

Choir – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
Girl’s Football for Years 4, 5 & 6 – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
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Year 2 upwards – Fridays starting at 8:10 from 16th May. 

Coming soon – Comenius club (times to be arranged)

                         Details of clubs for our younger learners
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been selected for this week’s Star of the Week. [image: image5.wmf]
George Sorsky from Yellow Ducklings                     Mia Mattinson from Green Ducklings
Joseph Wells-Guerninouche from Parrots               Alex Chadwick-Haines from Herons

Aimee Duerden from Robins                                    Katie Hindley from Owls

James Horsley from Doves                                      Tyra Hannon from Kestrels                                        
Nicole Whiteman from Hawks


    Callum Bethell from Falcons                                     
Bethany Horsley from Eagles
Other Notices:
 As always please speak with your class teacher at the end of the day if you have any concerns or wish to share any information with us. Thank you. 
Please, please, please can I urge you to read this newsletter each week. Remember you can also read your previous newsletters on our school website www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk/school.php

[image: image6.png]